
First Presbyterian Church 
of  Punta Gorda (ECO) 

is proud to present 
our annual concert series.  

We hope that you find each of  
our concerts uplifting, educational 

and enjoyable.

We have gathered some of  the finest 
musicians in the area to present 

diverse programs for you.

Thank you for your attendance 
and generosity in supporting 

this concert series.

WELCOME!

First Presbyterian Church of 
Punta Gorda (ECO)
25250 Airport Road

Punta Gorda, FL 33950

941-639-1959
fpcpunta.org

First Presbyterian Church 
of Punta Gorda (ECO)

Punta Gorda, FL 

 

ANNUAL

CONCERT

SERIES

2023 - 2024

First Presbyterian Church 
941-639-1959

Office Hours
Monday - Thursday

9:00am - 1:00pm



Barefoot Trio

Sunday, November 19, 2023

The Barefoot Trio
David Suarez-Rio, flute

Devin Burgess, viola
John McColley, harp

An enchanting fall performance of music 
presenting works by 

Debussy, Nielsen, Jolivet and more

Two Piano Group

Sunday, December 17, 2023

The Two Piano Group of Charlotte 
County unites once again to perform 

their traditional mix of contemporary and 
traditional favorites, plus some new and 

innovative selections. These area 
musicians come from a professional 

pianistic musical background.

Cahal Dunne

Sunday, 
January 21, 

2024

Cahal Dunne, “Ireland’s Piano Man”, 
is a composer, pianist, comedian,

story teller, and television personality.
His style is rich and deep, 

reflecting the many strands in his 
distinguished career. Sit back and enjoy 

this entertainer extraordinaire.

The Goldtones are one of Florida’s
premiere vocal harmony groups
singing songs ranging from the

traditional doo-wop tunes of the 50s 
and 60s to those melodies sung by

later groups of the 70s and 80s.
Audiences love them not only for their

vocal talents but for their humor
and their audience interaction.

Sunday, April 7, 2024

Stephanie Smith, Organist, served as
FPC’s Organist from 2018 - 2020.

In this concert she will share some of her
favorite exciting hymn-based compositions.

Stephanie now serves as Organist and
Music Director at St. Mark’s Episcopal

Church in Palatka, Florida.

The 
Goldtones

Sunday, 
February 18,

 2024

TICKETED EVENTS 
Tickets will be available in the church 
 office beginning November 1, 2023

Stephanie Smith

All concerts begin at 3:00pm

in the church Sanctuary

$15.00 Suggested Donation

for all concerts

The “Cahal Dunne” and

 “The Goldtones” concerts

are ticketed events

Tickets will be available 

beginning November 1, 2023

Church office (9-12 Mon-Thurs)

or Call 941-625-4945

A free will offering

will be taken at the other concerts


